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BWGU/Cor/L-35-07_RRA Extension 

VIA E-MAIL 
mvalcourt@bigwhite.com 
 May 22, 2007 
 
 
 
Mr. Maurice Valcourt 
Vice President Utilities 
Big White Gas Utility 
PO Box 2434, Station R 
Kelowna, B.C.   V1X 4K5 
 
Dear Mr. Valcourt: 
 

Re:  Big White Gas Utility Ltd. (“BWGU”) 
2006 and 2007 Revenue Requirements and Commission Order No. G-174-06 

 

Commission Order No. G-174-06 in its direction stated that BWGU (or if the propane utility is sold, the 

purchaser) is directed to file an amended 2006 Revenue Requirements Application, updated for actual results, 

along with a new 2007 Revenue Requirements Application (for the period June 1, 2007 to May 31, 2008), all by 

June 1, 2007. 

 

On May 11, 2007 BWGU filed its 2006 Annual Report as at May 31, 2006 (“2006 Annual Report”).  The 2006 

Annual Report indicated that there are currently no pending deals for the sale of the Utility.  It also stated BWGU 

would need some additional time to review and consider its current and proposed methodology and would need 

some months to properly compile and submit its amended Revenue Requirements Application.  In this regard, 

BWGU anticipates that the amended revenue Requirements Application will be submitted by September 30, 2007. 

 

The Commission accepts the extension of the required filing to September 30, 2007. 

 

 Yours truly, 
 
 
  Original signed by 
 
 Robert J. Pellatt 
 
DC/yl 
 


	 

